Lodge Meeting
January 9™ 2011

OFFICERS REPORTS

Lodge Secretary- no report given

Lodge Treasurer - no report given

Vice Chief of Committee- Matt R.

- Vigil Selection - ready to start the new year off right, we will be holding training

sessions starting next month

-Indian Affairs- ready for the new year, currently planning for Conclave anybody
interested in joining the ceremonialist team come talk to Pipes after the meeting.

-Service Committee- going to a great year, we are going to try to have materials up at
camp before function begins also we are going to have more meaningful projects.

-Induction Committee- working on plans for this year.

-Elangomat Committee- have meeting with elangomats before functions to avoid
confusion, also chapters remember if you want strongest chapter then you need at least
two elangomat for each function.

Trading Post- we had a great winter banquet and are ready for the new year

Activities- ready for the new year and excited to plan activities for the up and coming
year, if anyone has ideas about activities that you would like to see at functions please
email me.

Membership Committee- to get quality we need 879 more people to pay your dues.

27 gold cards have been sold, if anyone interested in purchasing a gold card they are 75

dollars.

Day of Service- we are planning to have are day of service some time in spring at the
Dublin National Cemetery.

Koo Koo Ku Hoo- is in charge of the Winter Banquet and is currently working on a spot
to hold the function.

Vice Chief of Chapters- handed out Strongest Chapter Forms

Catawba- ready to start the new year off right, we recently had an officers meeting at
Mac & Bobs to switch over power to the new officers. The committees for are chapter



have been set as well.

Moneton- ready to start the new year off right

Koo Koo Ku Hoo- ready for the year

Saura- ready for the year

Tuscarora- looking forward for the new year for the chapter

Wil Kip Jo- have been snow in but we are having our first meeting Monday

V-Da-Li- looking forward to new year

ONGOING BUSINESS

Conclave Patch Design- The conclave patch design was voted on and approved, the patch
consists of a Batman theme patch. Also the lodge talked about designing a T-Shirt that
also consists of a Batman theme.

NEW BUSINESS

2011 Function Patch Design- the patch design for 2011 is due at the Lodge meeting
which is February 13" 2011

The Function Schedule- the function schedule is online on tutelo161.org

Strong Committee- Matt R. ran down the requirements for Strongest Committee and they
were approved.

Strong Chapter Form- Jeremy J. went through the requirement for the strongest chapter
and the were approved.

Membership- requested a new printer and computer the Lodge Chief decided it was a key
three decision.

Induction- requested 6 new radios. 3 would be purchased by the lodge at 200.00 dollars
apiece and the other 3 would me purchased by a member of the Wil Kip Jo Chapter.
Motion was approved.

Discussion over purchasing a camera for publication committee the motion was never
approved or denied.

REMINDERS

Gold Card- 75 dollars for a gold card you can miss up to one function and come out even



for the year.

2011 DUES- 1001 paid dues we need 879 more people to pay their dues to get Strongest
Lodge.

Conclave- April 29" - May 1% 2011
Next Lodge Meeting- February 13" 2011 at 2:00 at Scout Service Center
Lodge Staff Adviser’s Minute- doing a great job ready for the new year.

Lodge Adviser’s Minute- the word of the day is fun guys lets get this year started off
right.



Feb 13" Lodge Meeting

Secretary- report given from January ot

Treasure- Lodge account 46,880.16

Vice Chief of Committees

Indian Affairs- increase number of ceremonialists at each function

Vigil selections- planning to have vigil training session today has been cancelled.

Publication- goals send out five torchbearer, next month everyone must have articles in by next lodge
meeting.

Induction-To find new ways to make function runs more smoothly and make function run smoother

Service- plan ahead with reservation staff so that we have supplies, communication, follow the guide to
inductions, total number of services hours for this year.

Elangomats- we are still looking for elangomats and nemats still for the upcoming function

OA Troop/ Team Representative - Increase communication between all the troops and chapters, speed
up communication, we have successfully completed are goal this year.

Trading Post- have done annual inventor, need new lodge flaps they will be out by spring function, lodge
to create of new flap if not done they will not have

Activities- to have new activities for this coming up year.

Day of Service- looking for back up plans just in case one falls through.
Winter Banquet- still working on picking a spot out

Conclave Sprit- contacting people about conclave

Membership- new goals, wants to obtain quality lodge, system that lets the scouts provide feedback,
introduce competition between chapters.

Vice Chief of Chapters

Moneton- planning service with chapters, planning to one next month, the are counting down til troop
elections

K00-Ko00-Ku-Ho00- Planning service days one in the be this month.

Saura- goals are set for this year and ready to be accomplished



V -da-Li- have had two meetings since last lodge meeting
Catawba- have started planning for w2w,

Rawenok- this past week we have election

Tuscarora- planning are winter camporee

Wil kip Jo- started getting committee assignments together, going to help with district with Klondike
derby.

Old Business- the radios are in, Oa high adventure, Jim N talked about the different opportunities you
have at the Oa High Adventure base, spots are filling in quick so please take this information back to
your chapter

New Business

COC- new award to set up, golden arrow spots on the award beginning to run out.

GW/JF trail crews- section have been working on for 4 years, called for this to be completed in another 2
years. Find out who is interested and then we will lock downs some dates

Ordeal Packets- this is something that can be improved on by adding different things from the lodge.
Chapter Breakouts are one of the things that need to be worked on. Welcome packages from each
chapter. When the new ordeal members come up meet with their chapter chief. Would be better if all
chapters had welcome packets, while continue to discuss this at the next lodge meeting

Conclave T-shirts Designs- design chosen Batman theme T-shirt.

Membership Proposal- power point presented on the E-Dues system for Tutelo Lodge, this system
makes the people of the lodge able to pay their dues online through the PayPal system. To be decided
on, look into this system further.

Function Patch Design- new function patch decided on feather design.

Next Lodge meeting bring in any designs for a new lodge flaps.

Activities committee members make their own shirts for their committee.

Reminders

Conclave April 29" — May 1% — you can still reregister for this event, the end of this month is the
deadline

Next Lodge Meeting- March 13" 2011

Lodge Staff Advisor Minute- busy this lodge meeting was, the work you are doing today is setting us up
for the year



Lodge Advisor Minute- the turn out for this meeting was great, we need to get it in gear and get the
word out about Conclave. Tutelo Lodge can easily get 250 people to Conclave. Pay Dues!!!! and get
registration

Lodge Chief- there are many opportunities you have in this lodge. There are a lot of things you can get
involved in this lodge. Such as the committees we have.



March 13" 2011
Lodge Meeting
Secretary- report given from Feb 13"
Treasure- 46,880.16 in account

Vice Chief of Committees

Indian Affairs — we currently have many members from many different chapters

Vigil selections- 13 copies that we are passing out, currently planning to send 2 vigil teams to conclave.
Vigil training session after the meeting today.

Publications — reports due after this meeting
Inductions — made up a later to give to new ordeal, still need brotherhood and ordeal masters.
Service — gearing up for the spring functions, chapters please keep up with the hours

Elangomats- cannot wait to get spring ordeal

OA Troop/ Team Representative- started working on the booklet to help run this committee, would like
to work with several EC members to get people excited for conclave

Trading Post — contact members next month

Activities — currently still planning t-shirt designs, anybody who has ideas for activities please contact
me.

Day of Service- contacting to national cemetery this month to get dates final
Winter Banquet- still looking for a site to hold the banquet
Conclave Sprit — communication is up

Membership — e-dues system no progress this month, chapter challenge is still under way, need 1,001
one, need 75 more.

Vice Chief of Chapters chapter chief met with Jeremy J. to make sure all contact information was correct

Moneton- planning to help with their district spring camporee

Koo-Koo-Ku-Hoo- started unit elections

Saura — planning a service project, planning to take 25 members to conclave
V-da-li- no report given

Catawba- planning the service project for the spring ordeal, planning for the Webelos to the woods



Rawenok- due to lack of attends, we have started a 3 part campaign to get attends up.
Tuscarora- just had a successful camporee, and are ready for conclave
Wil-Kip-Jo- plan to have a push for dues, and ready for conclave

Ongoing business

Lodge Flap Design- new patch designs decided on.

Chapter Chants- our new Tutelo Lodge Conclave chant is “ if we lose the sun was in our eyes.”

New Business —

Block Party items- our block party item is ham biscuits

Council Vans for Conclave use- if a chapter needs a van email T-Bone

Lodge Staff Advisors Minute - Tutelo Lodge now has a new Lodge Staff Advisors Minute Chris D

Lodge Advisors Minute — greatly regret not being there today, Passion is the word of the day, in the Oa
passion helps drive us.

Lodge Chief Minute - we here at the EC were are a family. Everyone here please introduce yourself.

Reminders -

REGISTRATION FOR CONCLAVE- 70 people have registration already

Vigil training session following the lodge meeting
Dues... please pay your dues, do not want to see use push to pay dues like last year.

Next lodge meeting April 10"
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